
Rotary Club of Space Center attendance to the District 5890 All Club Meeting 

 
L to R starting with back row: Jon McKinnie, DG Bob Gebhard, Jenna Gebhard, Marilyn Musial,  

Scott Rainey, Bill Geissler, Teri Hernandez, Darryl Smith, Mike Hernandez, Suzi Howe, Micki Czarnik, Bill Howe 

Sitting: Rotary International President Ron Burton and Jetta Burton 

 

 

District 5890 annual “All Club Meeting” was held on February 20 at the Crowne Plaza - Reliant Stadium with over 650 

members, spouses and guest in attendance.  Rotary International President Ron and Jetta Burton were also in 

attendance.  Over $3,000 was raised to support Polio Plus and the service projects for the District 5890 Conference 

cruise May 1-5 and $5,000 presented to Rotary International President Ron and Jetta Burton.  

 


